
I urge you to vote the Oregon Shelter dog as the official State dog. 
It would show that Oregon is concerned a out ALL residents, human and animals alike. 
You could send a powerful message on how to alleviate suffering.  
This would not only save lives, but money too.  
Shelters have all kinds of breeds, mutts and purebreds to please anyone. 
You would also honor the dedicated people caring year after year for these abandoned  animals. 
As a former shelter volunteer I can truly say that these caretaker rejoice every time one of their animals 
finds a forever loving home. 
I adopted my dog at the Bend shelter 5 years ago. I found a wonderful, loyal companion. 
 
 
Gisela Ryter  
208/914-0304 ph 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


